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Follow-up Well Notice for Oak Vista Subdivision Residents 
Central Texas Groundwater Conservation District (CTGCD) 

 

CTGCD conducted a round of representative water sampling in Oak Vista on Wednesday, July 16, 2025, and 

we are beginning to see early signs of improvement in groundwater quality. A portion of the samples came 

back negative for bacterial contamination, indicating that conditions in the aquifer are starting to stabilize. 

Next Steps for Residents: 

- We are now advising Oak Vista residents to chlorinate their wells and plumbing systems this week or 

weekend. 

- After chlorination, wait 48 hours, then collect a follow-up water sample early next week to confirm your 

well is safe. 

Why Chlorination Is Important: 

Chlorinating your well does more than treat the water in the wellbore—it helps disinfect the entire 

plumbing system, including pipes, faucets, water heaters, and pressure tanks. This step is essential to 

eliminate residual bacteria that may linger in household plumbing, even after the aquifer begins to recover. 

Questions? Need a test kit or chlorination instructions? Call 512-756-4900 or visit centraltexasgcd.org 

 

Scan to view Chlorination Procedures Following a Flood Event 
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